
1 
 

02/15/2024 

The Master’s Mission International 
Developers of International Disciple-making Movement Leaders 

115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901  
 
 
Greetings TMMI Partners, 
 
Last week I wrote briefly to share a praise report and prayer request that I received Pastor “Sami” reinserted 
below: 
 
We are going to baptize 750 new converts by the end of next week.  
I am in Adama now I just finished the meeting with our local leaders and church planters; the majority of them 
are your students who understand the Gospel, the kingdom of God, King Jesus, the church that Jesus’s 
building etc... I believe that your (Pastor Chico/TMMI) students laid a very good foundations in the lives of 
those who are read to get baptized by next week. 
  
Please pray for their safe journey as they are coming to the river, for their transportation and for their meals 
and a bottle of water as we trusting the Lord to provide them food and water because majority of them walking 
2—4 hours and will be hungry, tired and thirsty after baptism. 
 
Today I’m pleased to be able to share some pictures and videos of this blessed event 
 

 
 
The feeding of the 750. 
 
With a Facebook account you can view many more pictures, videos and messages by the clicking link below:  
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/3iqmBdg6SBZYKskL/?mibextid=xfxF2i 

https://www.facebook.com/share/p/3iqmBdg6SBZYKskL/?mibextid=xfxF2i
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For those of us without a Facebook account I have attached some WhatsApp videos below.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and financial donations to the “food & water fund.”  
 
Also, please continue to pray for my next trip to Ethiopia briefly described below. 
 
Upcoming Mission Trip: 
Seven training/fellowship community events in seven different locations in Ethiopia, are confirmed for April 3rd 
through the 27th, 2024. We will focus on follow-up visits and next step training to the seven existing groups. 
Each of these groups are located in different strategic regions throughout Ethiopia and engage in a series of 
progressive exegetical Biblical studies (See TMMI Training Sequence below) designed to teach, implement 
and maintain Biblical Missiology, Biblical Ecclesiology and Biblical Spiritual Formation as taught by Master 
Jesus, His Apostles/disciples and the early church leaders.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing prayer and financial support. Your donations provide transportation, meals and 
housing to enable a church leader to receive sound biblical training that will enhance their efforts in implementing 
powerful Christ-like disciple making movements in their respective regions in Ethiopia and beyond.  
These indigenous church leaders could not participate without your generous donations. When you prayerfully 
and financially support this ministry, you make an eternal investment in the Kingdom of God.  
If you desire to give your financial support, there is a donate button on our web page, or checks may be sent and 
made payable to The Master’s Mission International, 115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901. Please don’t 
forget to visit and follow us at www.themastersmissioninternational.org and bookmark it a.s.a.p.   
 
May God bless you all for your faithful prayers, partnership, support and encouragement in ministry.  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Rev. Paul L. Parker 
A.K.A. Pastor “Chico” 
Email: pastorchicop@gmail.com 
Web:  www.themastersmissioninternational.org  
Ph.: 1-207-592-5911 
Mail: 115 Silver Street, Waterville, ME 04901 
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